
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Offer for Parent Help 
 

 
The Swimming Carnival is one of our largest carnivals for the year and parent help is essential to 
ensure the smooth running of this day. If you can spare some time, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  
 
All parents must have completed and returned a “Working with Children Declaration” form 
available at the office and will be required to collect a volunteer badge from the recording office on 
the day of the carnival. 
 
 
Please fill out the slip below and return it with the permission note if you are able to help.  
 
If required, you will be contacted by the school. 
 
 
I, _______________________________________ am able to assist with the Swimming Carnival  
 
on Thursday 8 February. 
 
 
Time(s) available: __________________________  
 
 
Child’s name and class/ year ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone:__________________________________ 
 
 
Please return to the office by Tuesday 6 February 2024.  

 

 

 

Albury Public School 
Principal: Lianne Singleton 

 


